
 

 
From: Sue Newell [mailto:s.newell@poole.gov.uk]  

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 11:34 AM 
To: Specific Duties 

Cc: S.Reeves@dorsetcc.gov.uk; sam.johnson@bournemouth.gov.uk; 
jo.hooper@bournemouth.gov.uk; Sosseh Ebi (NHS Bournemouth and Poole); Neil Tape 

Subject: RE: Public Sector Equality Duty - Policy Review Paper 

Dear Harshbir 
 
Thank you for your email and opportunity to comment. 
 
Borough of Poole welcomes the proposed amendments.  The organisation 
has been concerned about the level of resource it would take to publish this 
information, diverting it potentially away from delivery of equality outcomes.  
We have also assumed the proposals will remove the requirements to publish 
by when organisation will need to close data gaps by as this should be a 
business as usual activity too. 
 
Please could you outline the timeframe for deciding next steps as we are 
currently preparing the organisation to meet the specific duties based on the 
original draft regulations due to the lead in times required. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Sue 
 


